Driving Seminar (juniors) — We will hold a Driving Seminar for juniors who can demonstrate some type
of hardship (late activity, no late buses, etc.) on Wednesday, January 15 at 5:45 in the Lace Lecture Hall.
If you are a junior and wish to drive during this school year, you must submit a letter signed by a parent
explaining your hardship. There are a limited number of spaces available so permission to drive will be
based on space availability and nature of hardship.

Attendance at a driving seminar is a requirement for a student to drive to and from SJB and students
must be accompanied to the seminar by at least one parent.

Juniors who are claiming a hardship must submit the letter to Mr. McKevitt by Thursday January 9, 2020.
Mr. McKevitt will notify you if you have been approved to drive.
ONLY JUNIORS APPROVED BY MR. MCKEVITT CAN DRIVE TO SCHOOL OR ATTEND THE SEMINAR.

In addition, in accordance with New York state law, ANY student driver must
1. Be 18 years old OR
2. Be 17 years old AND have completed a driver’s education course

3. Possess a valid Class D driver’s license (bring to seminar)

In addition to state requirements you must pay the appropriate fee (5100 for half the school year) and
fill out the required permission slip/vehicle information form (may be downloaded from our website).



